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We are a good school in all areas 

“The school’s work to promote pupils’ personal development and welfare is Outstanding” 

Thursday 25th November 2021 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 

There have recently been a few cases of COVID in our Reception classes. Unfortunately, this has affected a couple 
of children and staff. As a result, we need to postpone the planned phonics workshop for parents. This will now 
take place after Christmas and we will be in touch soon with a new date. We are sorry for any inconvenience this 
may cause. 
 
In school, we have increased the amount of cleaning during the school day and continue to make sure the 
classrooms are very well ventilated. It would be helpful if you could regularly test your children although we 
understand this is not pleasant for them. Please also continue to communicate with the school regarding any 
absences your children may have and reasons for this.  
 
Throughout the pandemic, Porters Grange has fared very well due to our rigorous control measures. We thank 
you for your support in our continued efforts to minimise the impact of COVID in our school community. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
Miss D Henley 
Principal 
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